
  
 

CONSTRUCTION NOTICE 
Recreation Trail Replacement 

Brown’s Point NOTL 
 

May 12th – June 20th 2025
 

 
 
 

 
Please be advised 

 
Niagara Parks has contracted Circle P Paving Ltd. to undertake the removal and replacement. The 
construction is scheduled to start May 12th and is expected to be completed by June 20th, during which 
this section of trail will be closed. During construction you may experience dust, loud noise, and 
other inconveniences. during daylight hours, approximately 7:00am to 5:30pm. 

 
Niagara River Parkway will remain open during the construction, however, please note that trucks will 
be turning into/out of the site frequently. To ensure the construction zone remains safe there may be 
temporary delays and traffic control operations. 

 
Thank you for your patience, understanding and cooperation during this important construction 
project. 
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